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2018 GKAC Scholarship Award Recipients 

The following is a list of the applicants that have been selected to receive a GKAC Scholarship Award: 

 

Abdulraufu Adediran, Law Enforcement Officers Memorial High School, Miami, FL 

 

Laura Alvarez, International Studies Charter High School, Little Havana, FL 

 

Ramses, Ascanio, South Plantation High School, Plantation, FL 

 

Nataly Cancio, Miami Senior High School, Miami, FL 

 

Christhel, Clerveaux, North Miami Senior High School, Miami, FL 

 

Rachel Conrey, Spruce Creek High School, Port Orange, FL 

 

Sakura De’Asia, American Senior High School, Hialeah, FL 

 

Angelita Dieudonne, Booker T. Washington Senior High School, Miami, FL 

 

Juan Giraldo Pareja, J.P. Taravella High School, Coral Springs, FL  

 

Ali Janpass, Plantation High School, Plantation, FL 

 

Abdallah Joudeh, Booker T. Washington Senior High School, Miami, FL 

 

Michelle Laplante, Atlantic Community High School, Delray Beach, FL 

 

Estheralice Lopez, Cutler Bay Senior High School, Homestead, FL 

 

Gina Martinez, Miami Senior High School, Miami, FL 

 

Pedro Moss, Jr., Central High School, Brooksville, FL 

 

Tracy Noze, Keys Gate Charter High School, Homestead, FL 

 

Laura Paule, Southwest Miami Senior High School, Miami, FL 

 

Meera Patel, Lake Region High School, Eagle Lake, FL 

 

Shan T’Erica Pugh, G. Holmes Braddock Senior High School, Miami, FL 

 

Luis Pulido, Miami Jackson Senior High School, Miami, FL 

 

Fariha Raza, Miami Springs Senior High, Miami Springs, FL 

 

Elizabeth Rivas, Miami Senior High School, Miami, FL 

 

Maher Sabahi, Coral Springs High School, Coral Springs, FL 
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Daymee Sanchez, Miami Senior High School, Miami, FL 

 

Napier Tayloria, Miami Edison Senior High School, Miami, FL 

 

Abduvali Urunov, Palm Beach Central High School, Wellington, FL 

 

 

Each and every year, we are touched and inspired by the students that apply for GKAC scholarships. Needless to 

say, this makes our review process a challenging one.  We thank everyone for taking the time to send in their 

applications and share their stories with us.  We wish you all the best as you pursue your education and realize your 

dreams. 

 

 


